
FLA Local Masters Swim Committee
Meeting - July 11, 1998
Minutes

Treasurer's Report: Tom Roberge
See statement of assets, liabilities and fund balance as of June 30, 1998. 
See statement of revenues and expenses for the six months ended June 30, 1998. (attached).

Registrar's Report: Charlie Kohnken
As of July, 1998 - there are 1,310 masters swimmers registered.

Records: John Ware
Everything is OK. All meet records go thru Walt Reed.

Sanctions: Ron Collins
Ocala SCY - Sept. 26, 1998
El-Nino rough water open water swim - Sept. 27, 1998
Dixie Zone Champs. Orlando - Oct 9-11.
Development Meets - St. Pete - Walter Fuller Pool

Sept. 20, 1998 - SCM
Nov. 8, 1998 - SCM

Newsletter: Jim Donnelly
Jim has a $4,000 budget for the LMSC newsletter per year. See editor's report (attached).

Old Business:
None

New Business:
Pam Geiger announced the nomination for the next 2 year term for Fla. LMSC. Everyone was nominated 
to continue, with the exception of Charlie who will continue for 1 more year.  Charlie has been Registrar for 
15 years.  Ian Ware may be interested when Charlie resigns.  The next election will take part at the Orlando 
meet in Oct.

Announcements:
Larry Peck announced that the Orlando YMCA pool will be remarcited by their Oct. meet.

Ron Collins is working on a Fla. LMSC Web site. He wants to include: Calendars of events, Meet Results, 
Entry Forms and Pictures.  Anyone is welcome to help. Ron also asked if we could have additional 
committee chairpersons such as Officials, Publicity, Open Water, and Safety.

The USMS convention is in Ohio in September. Jerry Glancy, Larry Peck, Harold Ferris, Charlie 
Kohnken, and Katie Cooper will attend.  Other people may want to attend at next year’s convention and 
would like to know how they can get the chance to go.

The next LMSC meeting will be Oct. 10, 1998 in Orlando at the completion of the meet.


